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9. Annex 3: Sample Consultation Letters 

10. a – Local Businesses 

  



 
Green Lithium Refining Limited  

107-111 Fleet Street, London EC4A 2AB  

info@greenlithium.co.uk  

 

13th March 2023 
 
Mr Shaun Casey 
Redcar Bulk Terminal 
Lackenby Main Office 
Lackenby Works 
MIddlesbreough 
TST6 7RP 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

We are writing you this letter to make you aware that Green Lithium Refining Limited will be 

carrying out a Public Consultation Event relating to our proposed development of a 

Merchant Lithium Refinery (‘the lithium refinery’ or ‘the project’) on PD Ports land adjacent to 

Kinkerdale Road, Middlesborough , TS6 6UD.  

 

The location and boundary of the project is provided below.  

 

 
 

The lithium refinery is currently in the pre-development stage with the intention of making an 

Outline Planning Application during Qtr 1 2023. 

 

The development involves the construction and development of a low carbon lithium refinery 

and associated dockside reception, handling, storage and manufacturing activities for the 
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production of approximately 50,000 tonnes per annum of high purity lithium hydroxide 

monohydrate and associated by-products.  

This project meets the definition of a Schedule 1 development as defined by the Town and 

Country Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017 and therefore will be 

subject to a detailed planning application and be accompanied by an Environmental 

Statement.  

 

The applicant has prepared an Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) that assesses the 

impacts of both the construction and operation of the development to an agreed scope 

that has been confirmed following engagement and consultation with the Planning Authority 

and the relevant public bodies.  

 

Green Lithium intend to carry out an online public consultation event which will include an 

overview of the project, conclusions of the Environmental Statement and include the Social 

and Economic benefits. 

 

As a key local commercial neighbour, we would like to invite you to access the public 

consultation material using the link: https://greenlithium.co.uk/public_consultation.  The link 

will be available from 13th March 2023. 

 

Should you require paper copies of the consultation materials, they can be purchased at a 

cost of £25 (inc. VAT) or will be provided electronically ‘free of charge’ upon request.  

 

Further information relating to the consultation should be made either in writing to the below 

address:  

 

Green Lithium Refining Limited  

Teesside University 

Victoria Building 

Victoria Road 

Middlesbrough 

TS1 3BA 

 

Via email:  publicconsultation@greenlithium.co.uk 

 

or via the online consultation website.  

 

All comments received in relation to this consultation will be reviewed and responses 

provided where necessary.  

 

All comments should be made by: 31/03/2023. 

 

We look forward to meeting with you soon. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Richard Taylor  

Communications & Marketing Director 

Green Lithium Refining Limited 

 

 

 




